
 

Student Success Fair! 
 

Greetings Faculty & Staff!   

  

The Academic Support team is exited to announce that we are hosting a Student Success Fair! Please 

encourage your students to stop by.   

The purpose of this fair is to introduce students to our wide range of academic support services, 

including our various tutoring centers, library resources, and financial aid opportunities.  The fair will 

take place on Wednesday, March 13th, from 12-3 pm at Kerr’s Lawn, in between the Library (Bldg 6) 

and Mountie Cafe.  

  

Students should start at the Check-In table for details on free food and activity prizes! 

  

For more information, please contact: John Vitullo (ext. 4517)Sage Overoye (ext. 5785) 

  

Liza Becker, Ed.D.  

Associate Dean, Continuing Education Programs & Services 

School of Continuing 

Education 
  
 


